
NETTLINX

Date: 03rd April, 2019

To To

Listing Manager, Listing Manager,
Listing Compliance, Listing Compliance,
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited, Metropolitan Stock Exchange of India
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, Limited,
Dalal Street. Mumbai- 400001. Vibgyor Towers, 4th floor, Plot No C 62, G -

Phones: 91 -22-22721233 / 4, Fax: 91 -22- Block, Opp. Trident Hotel, Bandra Kurla
22721919. Complex, Bandra (E), Mumbai — 400 098,

India.

Sub: Closure of Trading Window

Reference: Scrip Code; 511658 ISTN: INE027D01019

Dear Sir/Madam,

In accordance with the Company's Code of Conduct for the Prevention of Insider Trading and

Code of Corporate Disclosure Practices, the Trading Window shall remain closed for trading in

Securities of the Company, for all the designated persons and their immediate relative(s) from

Wednesday, 03rd April, 2019. The trading window will be open 48 hours after announcement of

the Audited Financial Results of the Company for the fourth quarter and financial year ending
31St March, 2019.

Kindly take the above on records.

Please acknowledge the receipt for the same.

Yours faithfully,

For Nettlinx Limited
7

Sai Ram Gandikota ,5
.

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer
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